GRANT PARK HIGH SCHOOL



Mr. J. Hutchison, Principal Mr. N. Falk, Vice-Principal Ms S. Williams, Vice-Principal 450 Nathaniel Street Winnipeg, Manitoba R3M 3E3 Phone: (204) 452-3112
Fax: (204) 477-5633
e-mail: grantpark@wsd1.org
www.winnipegsd.ca/schools/grantpark

September 6, 2023

Dear Grant Park Community,

Grant Park High School is a scent free building. Please respect the health of our Grant Park Community Members and avoid wearing perfume, cologne or scents of any kind.

Thank you,

Jamie Hutchison

Principal